
REPORT CARDS AND INTERIMS 

 

 
 

To help keep parents informed of their child’s progress, interims and report cards are 

available on Progress Book quarterly.  Final report cards are mailed home in June, 

along with a current transcript.  If you have not previously utilized the Progress Book 

Suite, please call the Student Services Office, and we will help you get set up with an 

account. 

 

Any questions concerning grades or credits earned should be directed to the student 

services office, and/or the teacher.   

 

Please contact the Student Services office if you are in need of a paper copy of a report 

card or interim. 

 


